Excellence + Equity

3-Year Graduate Principal's Message

Dear 9th and 10th grade students and families,

North Carolina House Bill 259 requires us to notify our current enrolled 9th and 10th grade students of the opportunity to graduate from high school after their third year. This legislation allows students to apply to be a 3-Year Graduate. Eligible students are only able to apply for this flexibility if they meet the state's minimum graduation requirements.

We value the high school experience and believe that high school provides students with an opportunity to expand their academic pursuits and interests. However, we also realize that this opportunity may be of interest to some of our families.

We will hold a virtual meeting for interested students and families on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 6:30pm. Here is the link for the meeting: https://meet.google.com/ycx-aufu-uiy. During this meeting, we will review all available information and provide an opportunity for questions. For those who are unable to attend, the meeting will be recorded and available on our website.

We hope you have a wonderful evening. Thank you.